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17th November 2022 

 
 
Dear Parents/Guardians, 

 
Parent Forum Meeting – Thursday 24th November 2022 

We believe that for the school to be truly successful we must work in collaborative partnership with parents 
and guardians. Therefore, we are delighted to welcome you to our Parent Forum meeting which is being 
held on Thursday 24th November (5.00pm – 6.00pm), in the Auditorium. 

Parent Forum is our termly meeting whereby you can come along, in an informal environment and have the 
opportunity to meet members of the Senior Leadership Team. We are actively encouraging more parents to 
get involved in school life. This informal group can raise issues, be consulted on school policy and offer 
their views on school life. Furthermore, this is an opportunity to ascertain advice and information about your 
child's education at the school. 

To register your interest, please complete the online form, here > Parent Forum Sign Up Form  

If you have any queries, please do not hesitate to get in touch. 
 
Yours sincerely,  

 
Miss Mogg 
Marketing and Communications Assistant 
gmogg@johnferneley.org  
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